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What has been happening this week?  

In RE, the children have been learning about key vocabulary such as omnipotent, 

omnipresent and omniscient. We then thought about how to “Build a God” and our use 

of language.  

In English, we have been working on building sentences using our “English tool box”. 

The children used tools such as fronted adverbials, adjectives, nouns and verbs.  

In Maths, we have had another go at the 144 club! As your child about what this 

involves.  

In Art, the children looked at some poppy artwork by Georgia O’Keeffe. The children 

used their observation skills to recreate their own poppies for a display in our school.   

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Work on the Wall: Flavious and Taiia for some amazing poppy artwork  

Headteachers Award: Sasha for Perseverance and Shanice for Respect  

Shining Stars: Theo D and Shanice   

Pupil Voice: Each week we will hear some thoughts from a member of Badgers Class!  

“ This week I got to learn about teaching cricket to the younger children in the school. 

We learnt a game called mind the gap where you have to try and get a ball through 

someone’s legs. It was fun!” Aldous  

Reminders & Messages  

• Our PTA has a new facebook page– please check it out. If you have not yet signed 

up for our Small School Lottery– this month is a roll over from August!  

• PE kit for Monday Tuesday and Friday next week.  

• Year 6 Bikeability. The children will need their own bike, helmet etc and the cost is 

£15. Dates to be confirmed. Please let the office know by Monday if you DO NOT 

wish for you child to take part.  

• The Langton’s Open Evening details are now live on their website! 


